
 

The Student Leadership Academy 
2023-24 Enrollment Lottery 

 

 

January 11, 2023 

 

Dear SLA Family Applicants, 
 
The following first list of numbers given to applicants for the lottery have been selected for an 
offer of 6th grade enrollment for the 2023-24 school year.  Only applicants from the Open 
Enrollment window of 12/1/22-12/22/22 were entered into the lottery and selections have 
been made randomly for available openings. 

 

SELECTED LOTTERY NUMBERS for 6TH GRADE ENROLLMENT 

The following applicants will be mailed agreements by 1/27/23. Signed agreements must be 
returned to SLA by 2/24/23 or the applicant will lose their seat. 

1, 2, 4, 6, 9, 10, 11, 14, 16, 17, 20, 26, 27, 28, 29, 31, 33, 34, 35, 36, 37, 38, 39, 40, 41, 44, 46, 
47, 50, 51, 58, 60, 61, 62, 63, 64, 67, 69, 70, 71, 73, 75, 77, 81, 82, 83, 84, 88, 89, 90, 91, 92, 93, 
94, 95, 96, 98, 99. 

 

LOTTERY WAIT LIST 

The following applicants that were not drawn in the initial selection have been placed on the 
lottery waiting list in their order of random selection.   Families will be personally extended an 
invitation of enrollment in the order shown for any opening that comes available. 

78, 3, 32, 66, 65, 56, 53, 19, 22, 24, 57, 7, 18, 52, 8, 31, 43, 13, 42, 85, 97, 72, 15, 54, 87, 49, 80, 
86, 23, 79, 21, 12, 25, 45, 5, 30, 74, 55, 48, 59, 68, 76. 

 

Thank you to all of our families that participated for your interest.  If you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact Carolyn Smugorzewski at Carolyn.Smugorzewski@SarasotaCountySchools.net. 


